
 

When –  Holland Track - September 27th, 28th, 29th and returning 30th. (YES, this is the AFL 

Grand Final Weekend) 

 Eastern Goldfields – 1st to the 6th October (planning to be home on the Sunday) 

Where –  First part of the trip will be the Holland Track starting in Hyden and finishing in 

Coolgardie. 

  Second part of the trip we will be travelling to the Eastern Goldfields area. 

Equipment -  All recovery gear etc. (4wds should be set up with front and rear recovery points) 

  All food and personal supplies.  

Attendance-  Limiting this trip to max 12 cars (Members only unless there is availability) 

Plan -   Leaving Perth Friday (time & place to be confirmed) then a power drive to just past 

Corrigin, to set up camp for the night.  

 On Saturday, we will make our way to the start of the Holland Track stopping in 

Hyden to fuel/ food up (plus a quick look at Wave Rock) then hit the track for the 

next few days. 

 On Monday our plan is to finish the Holland Track in Coolgardie early enough which 

will allow those who have to return to Perth enough time to do so.  

 Those who are lucky enough to remain on the trip will head East with the super 

knowledge of Michael for our adventure in the Eastern Goldfields. Where we go will 

depend on who is on the trip, as we want to find new places for everyone. 

 We will then start heading home on Friday with a planned arrival back in the Perth 

area on the Sunday. 

 **more detailed information will be provided to those attending as we get closer to 

leaving** 

Trip Leader -  Glen Usher – 0412 451 877 

  Michael Schmidt – 0415 254 849 

   


